
 
 
General Counsel – Position Announcement 
 
The Alabama State Bar is seeking candidates for the position of General Counsel of the 
Alabama State Bar.  Interested candidates should submit a resume and cover letter explaining 
their interest and qualifications to erin@unlockyourlegend.com no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
January 31, 2018.   
 
The Alabama State Bar is an Equal Employment Opportunity employer. All qualified applicants will 
receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, sex, sexual 
orientation, gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, age, genetic or family medical history 
information, disability, protected veteran status, or any other legally protected basis, and will not be 
discriminated against because of their protected status. Applicants to and employees of this organization 
are protected under Federal law from discrimination on several bases. 
	
	
	


